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A Plastics Recycling Plant in Moss Vale NSW “ A DANGEROUS DECEPTION. 

There are vast tracts of land in NSW that could be used for the purpose of recycling plastic waste “  

Moss Vale in the Southern Highlands is NOT the right site. 

Are you aware that the vast quantities of man-made chemicals used in this process are harmful to human 
health and the environment?   

Are you aware that access roads will need to accommodate hundreds of truck movements a week and that 
construction and use of access roads pose significant adverse impact on safety of Moss Vale residents living 
very near the site?  Already feeder roads into and out of Moss Vale and Bowral operate at capacity during 
morning and afternoon peak traffic? 

Are you aware this development lies within the town’s boundary? 

Are you aware of the amount of water that is required for such an enormous project?  Any waste materials 
leads directly into rivers and streams that feed into the Wingecarribee water system and the Sydney Water 
Catchment.  What state water protections are being violated? 

Any threat to Sydney’s drinking water cannot be endangered.   

Are you aware of the contamination to our clean air and water -to say nothing of the land pollution. 

Are you aware of the danger to our pristine environment and our lifestyle here in the Southern Highlands?  And 
that many have made the shift to live here in recent years because of the lifestyle?  

Are you aware of the threat to our tourism industry which benefits the welfare of the whole community?   

Are you aware that recycled plastic is more toxic the virgin plastic? And the time it takes to decompose plastic?   

All the while this business threatens our wonderful wildlife “ pumping toxins into the pristine environment.    

Already the Berrima Platypus is under serious threat.   

Are you aware that we (NSW and indeed Australia) do not have a particularly good record of recycling plastics?   

Are you aware of the danger of fires and or explosions in these recycling buildings? 

In the light of the above and all those residents objecting “ on valid grounds “ to this proposal please reconsider 
the decision to build and operate this dangerous, huge and basically untenable development, here in Moss Vale 
NSW. 
 

 




